
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
Madilyn Jacobsen 

It is hereby certified that Madilyn Jacobsen has been selected 
by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County as an 

Employee of the Quarter for April 1, 2020 – June 30, 2020. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Madilyn Jacobsen for having a great attitude, for her professionalism and 
diligence. She led the multiagency team that prepared for four complex grant applications within 5 weeks, 

aimed at securing $20 million in funding required to deliver the Highway 156 - Castroville Interchange project 
in 2022. 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                      
it is our great pleasure to recognize Madilyn Jacobsen for her exemplary service. 

 
Recognized By Acknowledged By 

  
________________ ________________ 

TAMC Chair 
Luis Alejo 

Executive Director 
Debra L. Hale 

Date: August 26, 2020 

 


